

Your news & updates

from the Peninsula Property Owners Association

Fireworks Canceled

due to Club construction

A Note from The Peninsula Club 2024 Peninsula Fireworks

We have received many questions related to the July 4 festivities, specifically, related to the July 4 fireworks. We will not be able to host the fireworks this year due to the construction on the golf course.

Thank you and have a wonderful July 4 Holiday.

Maureen Kindred, MCMP Membership and Marketing Director



Maureen Kindred, MCMP
Membership and Marketing Director

www.thepeninsulaclub.com

Direct: (704) 439-2919

Peninsula News | 17138 FRESHWATER LN Suite 201 | CORNELIUS, NC 28031-5523 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!